Team Mini-Golf Outing

A signup sheet for our team mini-golf outing, being held this Saturday at Just For Fun in Plainfield, beginning at 1 p.m, is available on the door of the coach office at Brownsburg High School. As with the bowling activity we had in May, Just For Fun will give us the discounted price of $3 per game provided we bring at least 25 participants. To add some incentive for the activity, the coaching staff has accumulated several prizes that will be given away to the boys and girls low-round winners in each age group (15&Over, 13-14, 11-12 and 10&Under) as well as the lowest round overall. Please add your name to the list so we have a big number of participants on Saturday!
Swimmer / Parent Meetings
The coaching staff has scheduled meetings for the various training groups, in an effort to communicate plans and goals for the season as well as allow open communication between everyone involved. All swimmers and parents are welcome and encouraged to attend! The following dates / locations are scheduled for the club training groups:
· Senior and Senior Development: Today at 5:45 p.m. in the pool classroom. Swimmers will be let out at 5:30 p.m. so that they may attend the meeting.
· Gold Group: Thursday, September 20 at 7:15 p.m. The location of this meeting may change due to a scheduling conflict that has arisen. The location will be communicated ASAP. Swimmers in the Gold Group will train from 6 to 7 p.m. that day and be excused early for the meeting.
· Bronze & Silver Groups: Wednesday, September 19 at 7:15 p.m. in the pool classroom. Those groups will train from 6 to 7 p.m. that day and be excused early for the meeting.
Meet Schedules

Just a reminder to all club families, that hard copies of your meet schedules are due back to the coaching staff by Friday, September 14. The hard copies are not intended to replace the online signups. However, because of the hard copies, no late entries will be accepted after the online deadlines have passed.  Please review your copy of the meet schedule (if you didn’t receive one, please contact Coach Josh), fill it out as completely as you can at this time, make a copy for your records and return a copy to a member of the coaching staff by Friday. Also, if you are new to the club or still need a password to the online signup area of the Swim INDY website, please contact Nancy Jones.
Southeastern Meet

Meet information for the first meet on our schedule, the Southeastern Swim Club “Swim Fest” (October 12-14 at Fishers High School) is now available on the Indiana Swimming website, and will soon be available on our website. The online signup deadline for this meet is Friday, September 21. One note about this meet: 8&Under swimmers only have events on Sunday. If you are a parent of an 8&Under swimmer, your swimmer only participates on Sunday. Please return your meet schedule and / or signup online so that you can participate in the first meet of our season!
“The secret of all victory lies in the organization of the non-obvious.”





- Marcus Aurelius
EVERYTHING COUNTS. EVERYONE MATTERS.
